
Dear Parent/Carer,

Now that the exams are underway, I am writing to you regarding the end of year arrangements for your child.

Of course, this is an important time for Year 11, one that has required their resilience and dedication to their

revision, and I would like to take this opportunity to say how incredibly well they have begun their exams.

As we approach the later stages of the exam season, students will have the half term break w/c 27th May.

This is a crucial time for your child to continue with their home revision in preparation for their exams after

the half term break. Please continue to encourage your child’s home revision with the work provided by their

teachers. They will return on Monday, 3rd June.

On their return, please see the examinations for the first week back:

Mon, 3 June Maths Paper 2 (AM)

Tues, 4 June History (PM)

Wed, 5 June Geography (AM)

Thurs, 6 June English Lang P2 (AM)

Fri, 7 June Biology P2 (PM)

As of Monday, 10th of June, your child will be required to attend school for their exams and boosters only.

Attendance to exam boosters is compulsory; however, students do not need to attend school if they don't

have a booster or an exam. A reminder that after the 10th of June, students still have a considerable amount

of exams, and so their attendance at boosters will be the best chance of successfully preparing for these

exams. The full exam booster timetable can be found here.

Examinations for after half term are as follows:

Mon, 10 June Maths P3 (AM) iMedia (PM)

Tues, 11 June Chemistry P2 (AM) History (PM) Further Maths (PM)

Wed, 12 June Polish Listening (PM)

Thurs, 13 June

Fri, 14 June Geography (AM) Physics P2 (PM)

Mon, 17 June

Tues, 18 June Design Tec (AM) Polish Writing (PM)

Wed, 19 June Food Prep (AM) Further Maths (PM)

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ozVOOvB5Mxii4b8u8CP0VPnO0SR6cc_YkZrqurnUgig/edit


We would also like to invite your child to their leavers event on Thursday, 20th June 2024, at

2:30pm. This event will take place at Winterhill; students should arrive at student reception and

make their way to the main hall. This is a non-uniform event, however, there will be an opportunity

for students to sign a shirt if they wish to bring one with them.

This event will be a celebration of your child’s time at Winterhill and a time to reflect on the hard

work and resilience they have put into their exams.

A reminder that our Summer Ball will also be taking place on Thursday, 27th June at Wentworth

Woodhouse.

Exam results day will take place on Thursday, 22nd of August. More information to follow.

Finally, I would like to extend my thanks to you for supporting your child through their exams and

their education at Winterhill. We are looking forward to recognising their hard work at our leavers’

event and Summer Ball.

Kind Regards

Dr Reeder

Head of School


